
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SURPLUS VEHICLES AND EQUIPMENT FOR SALE 

 
The City of Oroville has declared certain vehicles and equipment as 

surplus and for sale.  Sealed bids will be accepted until 4:00 pm, Friday, 
March 1, 2019 and will be publicly opened during the March 5, 2019 meeting 
of the Oroville City Council, 1308 Ironwood Street, Oroville, WA.  Faxed or 
e-mailed bids will not be accepted.  For a complete list of items available and 
sale terms and conditions, please go to the City’s web-site:  oroville-wa.com.  
The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive minor 
informalities. 
 


